
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
8 April 2019 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear
 
Response - Official Information Request 
 
I refer to your request for information received on 3 April 2019.  Your request has been considered 
under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the 
following information. 
  
1. Whether the Council has:  

(a) issued any resource consent for subdivision or any other activity which authorises 
an activity subject to conditions relating to domestic cats (in terms of their potential 
impacts on wildlife); or  
(b) declined any consent in circumstances where the impacts of domestic cats on 
wildlife has been relevant to the decision to decline?  

2. If so, please could you either provide a copy of the relevant consent and consent decision, 
or provide a brief summary of how the consent(s) and consent decision(s) deal with this issue?  

3. How does the Council monitor and enforce any consent conditions relating to domestic 
cats?  
 
Horowhenua District Council has not issued any resource consents subject to conditions relating to 
domestic cats. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Ian McLachlan, Group Manager – 
Customer & Regulatory Services on 06 366 0999 or email: ianm@horowhenua.govt.nz 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive 
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